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Update on Bunnings Burnie and Devonport stores

Following updated restrictions set out by the Tasmanian Government, Bunnings Burnie and
Devonport stores will now be open to trade customers only until further notice.

Retail customers will be able to purchase products online through Click & Deliver via the
Bunnings website.

Bunnings Managing Director, Mike Schneider, commented on the announcement today:
“We will continue to follow the advice of the Tasmanian Government to ensure the safety of
our team, customers and the local community.

“Our Burnie and Devonport stores will remain open to continue to meet the needs of trade
customers so they can keep their businesses running and support their local communities
and our retail customers will be able to order products online through our Click and Deliver
service.

“Our team members are doing an incredible job supporting our customers during this time
and we’ll continue to do everything we can to make sure customers can get what they need,
while also ensuring the safety of everyone in the local community,” he said.

Bunnings will continue to follow the advice of the Tasmanian Government and stands ready
to conduct additional measures as needed.
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